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Birthdays This Week 

1/18  Lorelei Williams 
1/19 Breanna Coker 
1/20 Marilyn Dozier 
 Michael A Harmon 
1/22 Charlie Eargle 
1/23 James Freeman 
 Lynn Porth 
1/24 Allan Smith 

Week of January 18-24, 2021 

Weekly E-Blast 
This Sunday, January 24, 2020—3rd Sunday after the Epiphany  

8:30 am in Nave (on Facebook Live) / 11:00 am in PLC  
 

Scripture—Jonah 3:1-5, 10; Psalm 62; 1 Corinthians 7:29-35; Mark 1:14-20 

 

Celebrate THIS WEEK

NEED AN LBW AT HOME? 

For those of you still worshipping at 
home, we have LOTS of extras if you 
would like to borrow one. Call the 
church office to get your copy. 
 
Can’t get out? Pastor Bill has offered to 
deliver—porch drop-off style. 

Hymns Sunday, January 24th 

Shall We Gather at the River—WOV #690 

We All Are On in Mission—WOV #755 

Just As I Am—LBW #296 (during communion) 

Blessed Assurance—WOV #699 

MEETINGS & EVENTS 

THIS WEEK 

Monday: Matins Choir 6:30 pm/PLC 

               Gideon Study 6:30 pm/GR 

Wednesday: Bible Study 10 am/FH 

     Staff Meeting 1 pm/CR 

                Chancel Choir 7:19 pm/PLC 

Thursday: Hedgecock Study 6 pm/FH 

Friday: Men’s Study 6:30 am/FH 

EMERGENCY CONTACT SHEET 

A couple of years ago we did a push 

here in the office to get emergency  

contact information from everyone. We 

needed that information recently and 

didn’t have a sheet for that person. I 

am attaching the sheet to this email. 

Please fill it out and return it to the 

church office or give it to Carol at 

church. 

 

We are striving to make things as safe 

as possible while you are on campus, 

and making sure we know who to call 

if needed is at the top of the list. 

Thanks! 

Anniversaries This Week 

1/21  Bob & Barbara Weed 
 55 years 
1/24 Paul & Jodi Chumley 
 34 years 
  

 Ed & Brenda Hedgecock 
 52 years 
 

 Doug & Kathy Schreiber 
 51 years 
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Acolytes Volunteer Needed @ 8:30 am only / Not needed at 11:00 am 

Altar Flowers Godfrey & Jane Burnett 

Altar Guild LeeAnn Crapps, Karen Gobbi, Catherine Porth 

Camera in Nave—8:30 am Steve Wyndham (we have a new, easier camera—Steve will train you) 

Communion Assistants 

8:30 am—Bread: Pastor Cassie / Wine: Pastor Bill  
                    Assisting: John Stiglbauer 
11:00 am—Bread: Pastor Cassie / Wine: Pastor Bill  

                       Assisting: Bobbi Buff 

Greeters/Temp Takers 8:30 am—Paul & Diane Robison / 11:00 am—VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

Lectors 8:30 am—VOLUNTEER NEEDED/  11:00 am—Amy Hodgkiss 

Ushers This Month 
Ean Crapps, Chair 
Jeffrey Crapps, Chris Marcolini, John Stiglbauer 

Serving Sunday Morning, January 24, 2021 

2021 Envelopes are available for pick-up in 

the PLC. They are in numerical order. Some 

numbers have changed so call Carol if you 

have trouble finding yours. 

SERVING—If you are not able to serve, please call the church office as soon as you realize it. We do not 

man the phones at nights, weekends or over the holidays, so if you wait until Friday night or Saturday to 

leave us a message we will not find out in time to get a replacement. Thank you! 

SIGN-UP SHEETS IN PLC 

Sign-up sheets for Acolytes, Altar Flowers,  
Communion Assistants, Greeters, Lectors,   
Ushers, and all committees are in the PLC. 
Please take a minute to walk down there and 
get your name on the list to serve. 

CONGRATULATIONS, NITA!! 

Nita Eichstaedt (8:30 am choir  

member) became a GREAT-Grandma 

this weekend when her grand-daughter, 

Page, gave birth to a 5 lb. 13 oz. son. 

Congratulations! 

NEW PUZZLES! We have 

two new puzzles on the 

breezeway for those  

interested in swapping puzzles.  Call Carol 

if you have questions. 

REMINDER: If you have changed or updated your 

phone number or email, please alert the office.  

Several of you have gotten rid of your home num-

bers, but have not shared your cell numbers yet and 

we don’t want to lose touch with you. Thank you! 

LOST—There is a recliner missing from the 

Gathering Room in the PLC. If you have any 

information, please call Carol. 

FOUND—Before Christmas a pair of black 

wedges was left in the PLC under one of the 

handbell tables. They are in the PLC waiting. 


